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Dear Sir
 
As a resident of Aldeburgh, I am writing to express my concern about the impact of the above
proposals on the community, the environment, and the local economy. In particular, I think that
inadequate environmental surveys and inadequate cumulative impact assessments have been
carried out to address the effect on tourism, pollution, traffic and the overall impact on this part
of the wonderful Suffolk countryside.
 
In simple terms, I propose a CALL FOR ACTION for the Secretary of State to recommend a split
decision so that:

1. The offshore turbines are recommended for consent
2. The onshore infrastructure is rejected in favour of full consideration of better locations for

this infrastructure where the adverse impacts are minimised at a brownfield or
industrialised site.

 
Yours sincerely
 
Antony Dearden




